
We Want to Hear from You!

Parks & Recreation Resident Survey

The Town of Grand Bay – Westfield is working to 
understand the recreation needs of the region as part 

of the development of a new Parks and Recreation 
Comprehensive Master Plan.

We want your valuable input!

We would like all households to complete a 
questionnaire online. You will need a unique access code 
to complete the questionnaire. A postcard with a code is 
being mailed to your household and should arrive soon.

Please visit www.grandbaywestfield.ca to complete 
the questionnaire.

Your responses should be submitted by May 31, 2021

If you have any questions please contact Gary Clark at 506-738-6423 or via 
email gclark@towngbw.ca

Please watch your 
mailbox beginning the 
week of May 10th for a 
postcard with a unique 
access code to complete 
the questionnaire.

Need a paper 
copy?

Please call the Town 
Office at 507-738-6400


